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Dear Colleague, 

 

You have submitted a proposal for a paper for the 17th International Aegean 

Conference/17
e

 Rencontre égéenne internationale, to be held in Venice and Udine on 17-21 

April 2018 on the theme MNEME, and we thank you for your interest in the conference. 

Due to the high number of proposals that have been received, the Organizing Committee 

has met in Venice on May 18 and has decided to accept 82 oral presentations that are directly 

connected with the theme of the conference, as defined in the first circular. We regret very 

much to have to impose such a limitation of the number of papers, but this is the only way to 

accommodate the contributions within the five days of the conference, and to make at least 

some discussion possible. 

The topic that you have offered has been considered to be in direct connection with the theme 

of the conference and has been accepted as an oral presentation, the practical conditions of 

which will be specified on the Web site of the conference in the next months (http://mneme-

aegaeum-17.uniud.it/). The Web page will provide also useful information on the organization 

of the conference and on your stay and accommodation in Venice as soon as it is available. It 

will regularly be updated. 

Your paper will be published in the proceedings of the Rencontre, to appear in the series 

Aegaeum. Annales liégeoises et PASPiennes d’archéologie égéenne. Instructions for 

publication will be given on the Web site in due time as well. 

We thank you once again for your interest in MNEME and for your valuable 

contribution and we stay at disposal for additional questions you would have. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Elisabetta BORGNA 

Ilaria CALOI 

Filippo CARINCI 

Robert LAFFINEUR  
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